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BIRTHDAYS:  

Carmen Covarrubias, Daitron Fields, Cesar Gonzalez Perez,  

Diego Martinez Garcia, Sean Milligan, Kaitlyn Schlenker,  

Vanessa Setterington, Chad Thomson, & Oseas Villalta 
 

Student Announcements 
Like us on Facebook @HemetHighSchool and follow us on Twitter @hemet_high 

 

 

Video Broadcasts/Bulletins are live and on the school website.   
Catch up on the latest and greatest of Hemet High School by clicking on the link below. 
https://www.hemethigh.com/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=163833&type=d&pREC_ID=
2079981 
 
Video Bulletins can also be viewed by visiting our website and clicking the About tab & 
Selecting Daily Video Bulletin 
 
 

 

Clubs 
FENCERS! 
All returning fencers and new fencers please send Coach Hall an email to let him know 
you are interested in fencing this year. Although there are no scheduled practices or 
events during the current sports season, please indicate your interest so he can generate 
a Remind Link and/or a Google Classroom specifically for Fencing. 
One for All, and All for One! 
Coach Hall email:  bhall@hemetusd.org 
 
Are video games your sport of choice? Do you want to show off your skills? Join Hemet 
High School E-Sports Club!  Email Mr.Kitzerow – jkitzerow@hemetusd.org for more 
information. Club dates to be determined. 
Click on the link to see the Flyer: E Sports Flyer 
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Scholarships 
 
Seniors:  The application window for the Horatio Alger Scholarship is now 
open.  The Horatio Alger Association seeks students who have exhibited determination, 
integrity, and perseverance in overcoming adversity, as well as have critical financial 
need.  For more information and the application, please 
visit: https://app.smarterselect.com/programs/66358-Horatio-Alger-Association  The 
deadline to apply is October 26, 2020. 
 
 
 
Are you a high school student who is making a difference through 
volunteering?  You could be eligible to receive the President's Volunteer Service 
Award and go on to receive a $1000 or $5000 scholarship.  For more information and to 
access the application go to spirit.prudential.com.  All applications need to be turned in 
to jdaniels@hemetusd.org no later than November 05, 2020 

 
Are you interested in living and studying in Germany for one school year?  Congress 
Bundestag Youth Exchange (CBYX) provides full scholarships to current American High 
School students. CBYX is now accepting applications for the 2021-2022 school year.  
For more information and to apply visit: 
https://usagermanyscholarship.org/how-to-apply/?state=Southern%20California  
 
Are you ready for the 2021 awards?  Scholastic Art & Writing Awards is offering 28 
categories of art and writing award and scholarship opportunities for current high school 
students.  This opportunity is open to all grade levels. 
Visit https://www.artandwriting.org/ for more information. 
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Athletics 

 
Are you interested in playing football for the BULLDOGS this year? Please email Coach 
Gregovich @ dgregovich@hemetusd.org  An athletic packet and a physical must be completed 
in order to play. Athletic packets are available in the front office Monday – Friday from  
7:00am -3:30pm or online at www.hemethigh.com 
 
The 2020-2021 Cross Country season is starting soon.   
Contact Coach Karl rkarl@hemetusd.org or Coach Huck ahuck@hemetusd.org  to register 
or for more information. Not a Runner?  We need 2-3 good team managers also. 
 
Are you interested in playing boys water polo this year? Please email Coach Henderson 
at thenders@hemetusd.org for more information. 
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